Culeairn

Dear Greg & all at Boss,

Sorry this letter took so long to write. We
would like to thank each and every one of
you_for our lovely ktchen.

We wonld like to extend a special thankyon
10 all your tradesmen who put so much effort
into their workmanship making sure that
everyting fitted and worked perfectly.

It 15 most unusual to see tradesmen take so

mch pride in their
workmanship.

Thanking you again
Mr & Mrs | Stevenson



